
Attention Anglers 

Report tagged fish to: 

www.michigan.gov/taggedfish 

New Smallmouth Bass tagging study underway on 

Lake St. Clair: 

The Michigan Department of Natural Resources is conducting an acoustic tagging 

study on Smallmouth Bass in Lake St. Clair.  The goals of this study are to better       

understand Smallmouth Bass distribution through the lake, habitat use, survival and  

ultimately to ensure the continued sound management of this world-class resource.  

Anglers are asked to be on the lookout for these and other tagged fish.  
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If you catch a tagged fish: 

1) Note tag number, date/time and location of 

capture 

2) Please do not remove external tag if you re-

lease the fish 

3) If you harvest the fish, please keep the tags 

4) Report your tag numbers 

Contact: Jan-Michael Hessenauer, Ph.D.  

Lake St. Clair Fisheries Research Station, Michigan Department of Natural Resources 

Email: hessenauerj1@michigan.gov Ph/Txt: 586-242-8844 
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